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VILLAGE OF NASSAU HOLIDAY FESTIVITIES
December 6, 2020

Tree Village Tree Lighting and Bonfire scheduled for 5:00PM has been cancelled due to the current pandemic.  The Village Board agreed it would be unwise to hold a public gathering at this time.

However,
The Village Board, Nassau Hose Co. No. 1 and Nassau Ambulance will be having a Holiday Parade 
December 6, 2020 beginning at 3:00PM.  (See Parade Route below).  Santa will be on board to greet the residents and children in front of their homes.  Please wear masks and keep appropriate social distance during this event. 

NASSAU HOLIDAY PARADE ROUTE    

The Parade will begin at 3:00PM on Lake Avenue and proceed onto Elm Street to the light; Turn left on Church Street and up to the Pine Tree Apartment Complex; Turn right onto Church Street then right on  Phillips Street, Tremont Street; Turn right on Church Street to the light then left on Malden Street, and Griswold Street; Turn right on Kaunameek Street, then right on Chatham Street; Turn left on Albany Avenue then left on McClellan Road; Turn left on McClellan Drive, then right on Park Avenue, then right on McClellan Road then right on Albany Avenue, Turn right on John Street, turn left onto Westbrook Drive to Maple Avenue and back out to John Street; Turn right on Fairgrounds Street and stop at Senior Housing; Turn right on Fairview Terrace; Turn right on Mear Street; Turn left on Chatham Street; Turn right on  Sweets Crossing Road; Turn right on Rudat Road; Turn left on Cherry Lane; Turn Left on Maple View Avenue; Turn right on Sweets Crossing Road; Turn right on Brookside Drive; Turn right on Rudat Road (again); Turn left on Sweets Crossing Road; Turn left on Route 203; Turn left on Evelyn Drive; Turn left on Route 203 and return to the Nassau Station by 4:30PM.

The Nassau Resource Center, along with the Chandler-Young VFW, Nassau Free Library, and Nassau Town and Village are collecting toys for the Nassau Resource center to distribute to families in our community.  A drive-thru toy drop will be held at the Nassau Town Hall, Sunday December 6, 2020 from 4:00pm-5:00pm.  Toys should be new and unwrapped. 

Our wish for all in our Community is for a safe and happy Holiday Season.
